City of Tipton Common Council Public Hearing held on October 14, 2019, at Tipton City Hall,
Council Chambers, Tipton.

Members: Mayor Havens, Councilmen Curnutt, Morgan, Chandler, Ogden and Rippy and Clerk-
Treasurer Clark.

Others: Kegan Schmicker, Ken Ehman and Steve Niblick.

Mayor Havens opened the Public Hearing on the Additional Appropriation in LIT Public Safety
at 5:15 p.m.

Mayor Havens stated there are two members of the public are currently present and he asked
them if they had any comments. There were no comments.

It was reported the additional appropriation amount is $109,806 in LIT Public Safety.

Mayor Havens: Mr. Niblick arrived and he asked him if he would like to speak for or against the
additional appropriation in LIT Public Safety. No comment. Mayor Havens stated we are
seven minutes into the public hearing and only three members of the public are present,
and they don’t wish to address the Additional Appropriation in LIT.

Mayor Havens commented that Council should hold the public hearing on the proposal as
advertised. At the public hearing, action shall be taken to approve, modify, or disapprove
the proposed additional appropriation as advertised. The fiscal body can postpone action
on the request. Mayor Havens asked is there is any desire among the Council to postpone
action on the request. Hearing none, the Mayor asked what action you desire.
Councilman Morgan made a motion to approve the Additional Appropriation, seconded
by Councilman Curnutt, with all in favor. Mayor Havens stated the Additional
Appropriation was approved at the Public Hearing and will come up in the Council
meeting under Ordinance and Resolutions.

Adjournment: Councilman Chandler made a motion to close the Public Hearing on the
Additional Appropriation in LIT Public Safety at 5:24 p.m., seconded by Councilman
Morgan, with all in favor.

Submitted by Tamera Clark, Clerk-Treasurer.
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Tamera Clark, Clerk-Treasurer Council President



